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INSTALLATION OF NESTING BOXES 

(22.04.2023) 

NSS PUC Unit installed three Bird's Nest Boxes in and around the PUC Campus in 

observance of Earth Day 2023 and as part of their commitment to maintain and safeguard the 

environment. The nest boxes were named after three former Institute Principals, Dr 

Tawnenga, Dr Saingenga, and Dr H. Lallungmuana, to honour their lives and achievements 

while at PUC. POs and Volunteers from NSS PUC Units will monitor the nest boxes 

throughout the year. Three (3) Programme officers and one (1) volunteer took part in the 

programme. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:nss@pucollege.edu.in

